
Kateytreloar replied (Fri, 11 Aug 2023 at 9:10 AM) 
To: "PDC Support" pdc@pdc.wa.gov  

External Email 

Hi Tabatha, 

 

Please find my response to the alleged violation(Case Number 140318) below: 

 

Thank you for bringing this to our attention. Following the receipt from the PDC, we checked with 

our designer/printer and they let us know that it was in fact 8 point used. The printer initially 

believed that as different font types appear smaller or larger than others that we were in compliance. 

This was not intentional nor was it to mislead, we did our best due diligence at the time and made 

sure to include the disclaimer as required. We are no longer using the old brochures and are 

reprinting the literature with 10-point font to be in compliance with RCW 42.17A.320(3)(a).  

 

The disclaimer is on the literature and the "Katey Treloar" name is prominently displayed throughout 

the piece, highlighting that there was no intention to mislead the sponsor identification.  

 

We did additional due diligence and confirmed with the printer that the rest of the mail that was sent 

out in the Primary Election displayed an 11-point font disclaimer.  

 

Thank you for your understanding.  Please respond so I know that you received this email.   

Katey Treloar 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13066838319
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